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Public Hearing Notice
 

The Clinton City Council will hold a public hearing at 5:45pm on Tuesday, October 1, 2019 at the Clinton City Hall, 105 E. Ohio Street, to receive public comments and input on the setting of rates for sewer service. The rates to be established will be for fixed service, volume and connection charges for residential, commercial and industrial service locations.
********************************************************************************************************************

Individuals desiring to speak at the meeting are asked to fill out a speaker card and submit it to the Clerk prior to the call to order.  Speakers are respectfully asked to limit their comments to three (3) minutes or less.  Speakers will be called on to speak during the appropriate portion of the meeting.  Please address your comments to the Mayor/Chairman.

******************************************************************************************************************** 
If you require accommodation (i.e. qualified interpreter, large print, and/or hearing assistance) please notify this office at (660-885-6121) no later than forty-eight hours prior to the scheduled commencement of the meeting.
